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VII. STANDING COMMITTEES 
 
 
B. Finance, Audit and Facilities Committee 
 
 
Renaming the “Physical Plant Office Building” to the “Facilities Services 
Administration Building” 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
 
It is the recommendation of the Senior Vice President for Finance and Facilities, 
the Associate Vice President for Facilities Services and the University Names 
Committee, with the concurrence of President Mark Emmert, that the “Physical 
Plant Office Building” be renamed the “Facilities Services Administration 
Building.” 
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
The Physical Plant Office Building houses core administrative functions for 
Facilities Services, a division of Finance and Facilities. They have been known as 
“Facilities” for over twenty years, first as Facilities Management and, since 1994, 
as Facilities Services.  This renaming reflects the organization’s commonly 
known identity as well as its place within the Finance and Facilities organization. 
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